
 
 

We would like to extend our gratitude to the San Pedro
Community for their support and flexibility since the onset
of the pandemic. The position we have been in for nearly
13 months now has undoubtedly been challenging for
everyone. It is refreshing to know there are big signs of
hope in our community. There is now life on sixth street
with businesses and restaurants opening, and if you drive
by Pedro High between the hours of 3-5 there are many
teams practicing. Yesterday was a great day as we
welcomed back the beautiful faces of Pre k-1st grade
students at Crestwood Elementary! We had the pleasure of
hearing their voices live in class and we got to see their
excitement in returning to school. It was also our first step
in welcoming back all of our San Pedro Schools. 
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Schedule a COVID-19 test 
using your child’s 

student ID 
at 

https://dailypass.lausd.net

 

https://dailypass.lausd.net/
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Local District South 
Opportunities and Resources

Calling for all parent and 
community members that are

interested in volunteering!! LAUSD is Re-Opening
 and we are Hiring!

Contact the Student  
& 

Family Wellness Hotline for 
Consultations, Support & Referrals


